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 Proposal seeks to make the submission of Decremental P/Q pairs mandatory for all units 
who submit Incremental P/Q pairs 

 
This is necessary to avoid ambiguity in the composite Inc and Dec curves that must be 
formulated and therefore to avoid the potential for unintended commercial outcomes 

 
Current TSC drafting is ambiguous as to which Incs would be applied as Decs where both 
complex and simple COD apply and Decs are not submitted 

 
Issues were also identified with validating such composite curves to ensure that they are 
monotonically non-decreasing with a ‘set decs equal to incs’ approach  
 
Proposal also seeks to amend provisions for application of Decremental P/Q pairs for 
Dispatchable, Priority Dispatch, zero marginal cost units so that these must be submitted 
as zero as opposed to being deemed zero if submitted as non-zero 

 
This is necessary to ensure transparency in the application of Decremental COD and 
aligns to the current system build 
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